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Gaywood Primary School 
Newsletter - 16th September 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Welcome back! We hope you and your children are settling back into the school  

routine ready for the year ahead. 

 

Due to the ongoing improvements we are making within the school, we would like to 

welcome our new staff members — Mr Whiting, Miss Hudson, Miss Grief,                  

Mrs Brown, Miss Bedwell, Mr Walker, Mr Sutton and Miss Walker. 

Changes in the School 
There have been several improvements made around the school over the Summer, 

including new displays and the EYFS play area. We hope you like the changes as 

much as we do! 

 

 

Lunches 
Our school lunches are now being supplied by Lunchtime & Co. which provides the 

children with a greater selection of meals to choose from on the day. Please be 

aware that lunches must still be pre-booked for the week ahead and if no lunch is 

booked, you will be required to provide your child with a packed lunch. 

 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Tuesday 17th September 

Y3 Curriculum Meeting 3:15pm 

Wednesday 18th September 

Y5 Curriculum Meeting 3:15pm 

Thursday 19th September 

Y4 Curriculum Meeting 3:15pm 

Friday 20th September 

Y6 Curriculum Meeting 3:15pm 

Jeans for Genes 

Wednesday 25th September 

Y1 & Y2 Curriculum Meeting 

3:15pm 

Friday 4th October 

Individual Pupil Photos 

Wednesday 16th October 

Y6 Height & Weight Measurement 

Thursday 17th October 

Break up for half-term 

Monday 28th October 

Back to school 

 

We look forward to seeing as many parents and 

carers as possible at our curriculum meetings with 

class teachers this week (w/c Monday 16th      

September 2019).  These sessions are a chance 

to meet your child's teacher and to find out what 

your child will be learning this term. 

 

The dates of each meeting are listed below.  

 

Breakfast Club 

 

We still have spaces on our Breakfast Club each 

morning. This runs from 7:30am to 8:30am and is 

£2.90 per session. This can be booked and paid 

via ParentPay as late as the evening before,    

however, if you need last minute provision and 

haven’t booked, please just turn up and we can 

accommodate. 

 

 
 

 

 

Please be aware, the school car park is for staff 

and disabled parking only. For children’s safety, 

please do not use the car park at any time of the 

day unless you hold a disabled badge. 

No Smoking & Dogs On Site 
 

Please can we remind you 

not to smoke or bring    

animals into school for the 

safety of our children. 


